
TAXI AND PRIVATE HIRE VEHICLE BEST PRACTICE GUIDANCE 

 

The DfT IS SEEKING YOUR VIEWS ON TAXI AND PRIVATE HIRE VEHICLE BEST PRACTICE GUIDANCE 

 

The Department for Transport (DfT) has issued best practice guidance on taxi and private hire vehicle (PHV) licensing since 2006 to assist local authorities 

that have responsibility for the regulation of this sector. 

 

This has recently been updated to take into account stakeholder views and changes in the way the sector operates. 

 

DfT is seeking views from the public, licensing authorities and the taxi and PHV industry on the proposed updated version. 

 

More information is available at: https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/taxi-and-private-hire-vehicle-best-practice-guidance 

 

The consultation period began on 28 March 2022 and will run until 23:45 on 20 June 2022. 

 

Please ensure that your response reaches us before the closing date. 

 

Ways to respond 

Respond online: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/3ABP5T/ 

Email to: taxis@dft.gov.uk 

 

Write to: 

Department for Transport 

Local Passenger Transport Division 

Taxi and Private Hire Vehicle Best Practice Guidance Consultation 2022 Great Minster House 

33 Horseferry Road 

London SW1P 4DR 
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